OregOn Water Resources Department

North Mall Office Building

Kate Brown, Governor 725 Summer St NE, Ste A
Salem, OR 97301

Phone: 503-986-0900

Fax: 503-986-0904
www.Oregon.gov/OWRD

April 1,2019

Neal F. and Pamela M. Lucht
32300 S. Dryland Rd
Molalla, OR 97038

Reference: Transfer T-12784

The assignment from Neal F. Lucht and Pamela M. Lucht, Trustees of the Lucht Living Trust
dated December 29, 1994, to Deborah Unrau has been recorded in the records of the Water
Resources Department.

The Departments records will now show Deborah Unrau as the transfer holder of record.

Our records have been changed accordingly and the original request is enclosed. Receipt number
129422 covering the recording fee is also enclosed.

Sincerely,
“\ U-Vv\\_\ b\(
Mary F. Bjork

Water Rights Program Analyst
Water Right Services Division

Enclosures: Original Request and Receipt #129422

cc: Watermaster #16
Deborah Unrau - 33245 S. Dryland Rd, Molalla, OR 97038
Data Center, OWRD (cover letter & request)
File



